CLAY and DODSON, P.C.
Attorneys at Law
415 Palmer St.
P.O. Box 38
Delta CO 81416
(970) 874-9777
Fax 970-874-7224
aaronclay@gwestoffice.net

February 29, 2016

Andrew L. Seidel Freedom From Religion Foundation P.O. Box 750 Madison WI 53701

Re: Delta County School District 50J

Dear Ms. Miller:

In response to your February 17 letter:

- 1. The use of Delta Middle School by the teacher has been discontinued.
- 2. Attached are the documents you requested.
- 3. You may contact Caryn Gibson, the superintendent, directly to submit any materials you wish to have made available to students. If she does not disapprove of them, you may leave them at the schools just as the Gideons did, and then return after school to pick up any left overs. Ms. Gibson's email is cgibson@deltaschools.com and is shown as part of the email to which this is attached; you can scan and send the materials or you can mail them to her at 6755 2075 Road, Delta CO 81416
- 4. We are not disqualifying the Gideons from making their materials available; any errors in how they were made available were done by school personnel, not the Gideons.

Please call me if you have questions.

Enclosures by email only

Sincerely,

Aaron R. Clay

Pc: Caryn Gibson

1